ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Antrim, New Hampshire

08 November 84

Present: J. Dennison, H. Goodwin, B. MacCulloch, R. Reinstein, B. Kierstead,

R. Zwirner, R. Watterson, J. Heyliger

Absent: J.Jones

Chairman Jim Dennison opened the meeting at 7:35pm. The minutes of the 25 October 84 meeting were approved as written. It was announced that there will be no meeting 22 November 84, Thanksgiving.

John Davy property - Annexation

Mr. Davy has come to this PB on several occasions to discuss the subdivision of his 6.5 A east of the village on Rte. 202 (26 July 84; 09 Aug 84; 27 Sept 84). Tonight, surveyor Don Mellen represented Mr. Davy and presented this PB with a survey map (prepared 26 Oct 84) showing the possible annexation of a piece of property, 210 X 697.79 to the north of the Davy property on Rte. 202; 5.23 A to be purchased from Marguerite Pywar. If Mr. Davy can purchase this acerage, he will have an additional 352.05 feet of frontage along Rte. 202. There was a discussion of right of access to the Pywar property.

1985 Budget proposal

Mr. Dennison has submitted to the Selectmen of Antrim his anticipated expenses for 1985 for inclusion in the next years Budget. Part of this \$4200.00 expenditure is the anticipated costs of printing the Master Plan for the village of Antrim.

This meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm. Our next meeting will be 13 December 84.

Respectfully submitted,

Judith Auguigus

Judith Heyliger